
Keynote “A Win-Win-Win:  Har-
nessing the Power of the Image 
in the World Language Class-

room” by Mr. Matt Coss 

The Office of Bilingual Education and World 
Languages  

of the New York State Education Department 

in collaboration with Queens College,  

NYCDOE Division of Multilingual Learners, NYSAWLA, and NYSAFLT 
 

presents 
 

NYS World Language ReVision for  

Proficiency 
 

A one-day professional learning conference exploring major shifts in 
world language curriculum, assessment, and instruction in NYS.   

CTLE hours will be awarded for those in attendance. 
 

January 27, 2020 

Stuyvesant High School, NYC 

8:30 a.m. — 3:30 p.m. 

Register now at:  

https://tinyurl.com/

Jan27WLConf  

For more information, contact Candace Black, World Language Associate, OBEWL  

at (518) 473-7505 or candace.black@nysed.gov. 

https://tinyurl.com/Jan27WLConf
https://tinyurl.com/Jan27WLConf

